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June 23, 1997

Philip Sugden
Carole Elchert
P O% Beox 572
Findlay, Ohio 45839

Dear Pnil & Carole:

On behalf of the Board of Trustees and Staff of The Canton
Museum of Art, I would like to express our sincere thanks to you
for providing us with the opportunity of presenting your fine ex-
hipition, "Visions from the Fields of Merit."™ I can't tell you
how disappointed I was that we were forced to cancel the Tibetan
exhibition and program which was to accompany your show, but we
found ourselves in a very serious budgetary situation, and had no
choice in the matter.

Still, your exhibition, the workshop and the lecture you pre-
sented here, and the video, were superb, and well-received. I was
particularly captivated by the works on the hand-made paper, and
being a traveller of sorts myself, the photos were very evocative.
Thanks for being such a good friend to the Museum, and if there
are any other unique artistic possibilities on the horizon, I hope
you will think of us.
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Mg J. Albacete
Executive Director
THE CANTON MUSEUM OF ART




